## 7 April 1969

## Dear Professor Mora:

As you will note on the enclosure, we used the title of your 1960 Columbia Press book for your talks on May 5. If you prefer another title, I will see that the change goes in the announcements, the college calendar, and the permanent records as soon as I receive it.

A college car will meet at Cleveland Hopkins airport and I hold a reservation for you at the Oberlin in for Sunday and Monday nights, May 4 and 5. If I may have the time and flight for your arrival a week in advance, I'll complete arrangements. And do please let me know of other ways I may make your trip comfortable and care.

Sincerely,

[signatura]